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To the Supervisors of Carson City, NV

My name is Maryam Young.  I live at 2204 W Washington St, Carson City, NV 89703.
I received a letter informing me that the city recently converted to a new data system. Because
of this, we now owe an additional property tax of $681.66 for fiscal years 2021-2022 and
2022- 2023.

I do not feel that this is fair since the Assessor's office made a mistake a few years back, that I
should have to pay for it.

An apology for "any inconvenience this may cause" is not acceptable.

Maryam J. Young
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